
Renner Sanitary District Newsletter 

October 2024 

 Annual Meeting:  The Renner Sanitary District will have its Annual Meeting on November 19, 2024 
immediately after our regular schedule meeting at 6:00pm located at the Mapleton Township Hall. 

 Notice of Board Vacancy:  SDCL Requires the District to announce to its members the vacancy of 
board of trustee members and the process of nominating someone to the board:  Erick Anderson’s term 
as a trustee will expire on November 19, 2024, at the annual meeting of the District.  Anyone in the 
District may obtain a nomination petition from the clerk at: rennersanitary@gmail.com or send to the 
District office at 25804 Lindbergh Ave Ste 2, Renner SD 57055.  The deadline for submitting the 
petition back to the clerk is October 31, 2024, 20 days prior to the election. 

 Notice of Annual Contracts – Bookkeeper & Engineering Consultant:  The annual 
contracts are up for our Bookkeeper and Engineering consultant.  If anyone is interested in submitting a 
bid for either position, you are welcome to do so by the following means: 

o Place your resume and bid in a sealed envelope and label it as follows: 

Renner Sanitary District 

Attn:  Erick Anderson – Sealed Bid 

25804 Lindbergh Ave Ste 2 

Renner, SD 57055 

You may either place it in the mail or place it in our RSD Dropbox.  Contracts and Board Member 
Vacancy will be voted and approved at our Annual Meeting, November 19, 2024 @ 6pm at the 
Mapleton Township Hall/Renner Fire Station. 

 Past Due Accounts:  Please make sure your account is paid up to date!  The past due amounts as 
of October 30 will be placed on the real estate tax rolls as per SDCL-34A-5-40 Certification of unpaid 
charges and tax levies – Collection with real estate taxes-  

 Automatic Payments:  We do offer the ability to setup for monthly Automatic Payments.  Please 
let Natasha know if you are interested and she will send you the correct paperwork to get started. 

 Credit Card Payments:  We do offer the ability to pay with a credit card over the phone.  If you 
are interested, please stop in or call Natasha at 605-330-4189.  There will be a surcharge of 3.5% to 
cover all processing fees when paying with a credit card.  We do not profit from these fees. 

 Drop Box:  The Renner Sanitary District has a drop box available to drop off payments or 
correspondence.  It is located by the front entrance of the Jensen Electric Building – Renner Corner 
Area. 

 Property Owner’s Responsibility:  As a reminder, it is the current property owner’s 
responsibility to inform the District and the new owner they are selling with a closing date.  If the 
District is not notified, past due accounts will accumulate and there will be interest penalties assessed. 

 Regular Monthly Meetings:  Our regular monthly meetings are held at the Mapleton Township 
Hall/Fire Station at 6:00pm on the 3rd Tuesday of every month.  



 As a reminder, all board meeting minutes, and information can be found on the web 
page:   

https://rennersanitarydistrict.com/ 

 Thank you, Trustees- Erick Anderson, Kevin Wenzel, David Wilson, 
Treasurer/Clerk-Natasha Jensen  

Please Make Note of our Contact Information: 
 

Renner Sanitary District 
25804 Lindbergh Ave Ste 2 

Renner SD 57055 
605-330-4189 

rennersanitary@gmail.com 
 
 


